
Information Item 
 

Date: December 14, 2021 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Patrice Toney, Assistant City Manager 

Wanda Allen-Abraha, Human Relations/Diversity, Equity and Inclusion, Director 

Subject: 

Overview of Redlining in Winston-Salem 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

Pursuant to a request from Mayor Pro-Tem Adams regarding additional information on the topic 

of redlining, a brief presentation has been prepared.  Representatives from the Winston-Salem 

Foundation and the African-American Heritage Initiative will also be present to provide 

additional information, as requested. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


